
         Airport Commission 

         September 13, 2017 

         9:00 a.m. 

 

     The Atlantic Airport Commission met in regular session with Chairman Bill Welter 

presiding.  Members present were:  Keith Harlan, Mike Henningsen, Mark Smith, and Dr. 

Carrol Trewet.  Absent:  None.  Also present was City Council Member Linda Hartkopf 

by phone, Tim Teig, Delbert Thurman, and Barry Reid.  

      

     Harlan moved, Smith seconded, to approve the agenda as posted and the minutes of 

the August 9, 2017 meeting as presented.  Passed. 

 

     Smith moved, Henningsen seconded, to approve the bills totaling $2,876.97.  Passed. 

 

    Delbert Thurman stated he had no objection signing the airport lease he was just upset 

about the way it was presented.   

 

    Bill Welter requested a roll call vote to approve the new lease for Pettis Aviation LLC.  

All members were in favor.  Passed. 

 

     Teig passed out configurations for the airport improvements but had no cost estimates.   

 

     Barry Reid suggested possibly charging a ramp fee of $500.00 for planes that bring 

their own tanks.  He also mentioned the drag racing at the airport is on Saturday 

September 16, 2017. 

     

     Smith moved, Trewet seconded, to approve raising the airport hangar rent by 12% and 

rounding to the next $5.00 increment effective November 1, 2017. 

 

     The Walnut Grove Hangar was discussed about possibly reskinning and insulating and 

possibly new roof and new door.   

 

     The next regular meeting will be Wednesday, October 11, 2017 at 9:00 a.m. at the 

Airport. 

     

     Trewet moved, Smith seconded, to adjourn at 9:53 a.m.  Passed. 

 

 

            

      Chairman 

 

Attest:       

          Acting Secretary 


